
Town of Randall 

April 18, 2000 

Joint Finance Committee 
Representative Cloyd Porter 
State Capitol 
P 0. Box 8953 
Madison, WI 53708-8953 

Dear Representative Porter, 

P.O.Box116 
34530 Bassett Road 

Bassett, W l 53101 
262 877-2165 

Fax: 262 877-9032 

The Town Board of the Town of Randall supports the efforts of Kenosha County to obtain a grant for the 
purchase of land for a park in the western part of the County. 

The proposed park would have many uses such as: boating, fishing, swimming, hiking, skiing, picnicking 
and sport fields. The development of this park would be of great value to our residents. 

Sincerely, 

af!/bh~ 
Phyllis Kaskin 
Town Clerk 


